
 

    24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The Seattle Southside Chamber of Commerce’s 2021 SEA 

Airport Luncheon has been scheduled for Wednesday, August 

4, 2021 at 11:30 a.m. A quorum of the Council may be 

present. The event will be held at the Sea-Tac International 

Airport Conference Center, 17801 International Boulevard.  

 

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24-hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 

 


